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We have three registered and active voters in our Keizer household. We are opposed to the
“safe storage” bill. This bill will only restrict citizens ability to protect themselves and also
places an unfair burden on citizens who legally own firearms. This bill does not address
criminal use of firearms, it only punishes citizens who choose to protect themselves with
firearms. This disproportionately affects minority communities as those communities have
tended to be more affected by crime and typically have fewer police resources provided for
their protection. 

We urge a no vote on this and all upcoming gun legislation. Laws currently on the books
address criminal activity adequately. Provide adequate funding for law enforcement to enforce
these current laws. 

Jason, Tessa, and Ryder Jantzi
Keizer, OR
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